
Bulletin Announcement July 20/21  
 

A Walk in Faith 
 

Hopefully you received this week our First Fact Sheet that included details of our capital 
stewardship campaign and building project.  If you did not receive the mailing, please pick up a 
copy in the Church vestibule or contact Donna at the parish office to ensure we have your correct 
address.    
 
We are putting together more informational pieces so that everyone can be properly informed 
about the building project and the stewardship campaign.  If, after reading our Fact Sheet, you 
still have questions about the building project itself, please write them down and put them in the 
question box in the Church gathering space or email them to the parish office.  We want to 
answer as many questions as possible in our next Fact Sheet mailing.  Thank you. 
 
It’s absolutely important that everyone get the facts of our plans and projects.  This is a very 
important campaign in the life and history of our Catholic family.  Eventually, each of us will be 
asked to prayerfully consider a 1-year sacrificial commitment over and above our annual 
offertory support.  
 
Let us all pray that we keep our hearts open to the call of Jesus in our lives.  AMEN! 
 
 
 


